
I have had a wonderful experience participating in the 2019 WIT 
program during the last Month of March with my new horse, 
Estudioso XLIV.    

 
 
It has been a great transition for us to get to know each other and 
learn together with all the amazing support and training I received 
from Lendon!  I was able to find a good understanding of how to 
ride a Spanish horse and improve the flying changes.  We attended 
various lectures and training sessions that were very educational, 
along with making new friends in the process.  I have taken away 
so much from the WIT program and I am extremely grateful for the 
scholarship D4K provided for me to make all of this 
possible!   Thank you so much and I look forward to this year!   
 
Sincerely, 
Jordan Lockwood	


